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Livingstone Academy
Bournemouth
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Bournemouth
BH1 1JH

7th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that we have managed to secure free cinema tickets as part
of the 2023 Into Film Festival. Please see below the details of the film:

Lyle Lyle Crocodile

The trip will take place on Thursday 16th November 2023 and we will be leaving school at
11:45am. Children are permitted to bring lunch with them to eat during the showing and any
child in receipt of Free School Meals will be provided with a packed lunch on the day.

Children will be returning after the showing and be back to school for 3pm to be dismissed
from the school site.

If you wish for your child to not attend the trip, please email
office@livingstone-aspirations.org by no later than Monday 13th November 2023.

We are looking forward to this local trip for our year 7 children and hope all can attend.

Kind regards,
Year 7 Team

Livingstone Academy Bournemouth
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